
 

ADVENT QUIET DAY 
SATURDAY MORNING, DECEMBER 7 & 8 

 
 

We are grateful that Sr. Sarah of  the Society of  St. 

Margaret will be leading us again in a Quiet Day. 

 
On Saturday the 7th she will be leading our 16th annual 

Advent quiet day. This is a wonderful opportunity to spiritually prepare for 

Advent and the coming of  Christmas. There is a sign-up sheet in the 

Narthex.*  

 
The Quiet Day provides a gift of  a few short hours to slow down during 

the hectic holiday season. It is an opportunity to be centered intentionally 

on God’s love for us and the world and to respond to that love.   

 
The Quiet Day combines guided meditations, provided by Sr. Sarah, with 

periods of  silence for prayer, reading or whatever each of  us if  led to do 

during this time set apart from the usual busy-ness and distraction of  our 

ordinary lives.   

 
Prior to entering The Society of  St. Margaret in 2000, Sister Sarah taught 

French and English at an Episcopal boarding school in Virginia. She was 

ordained to the diaconate in the Diocese of  Massachusetts in 2010 and to 

the priesthood in 2011. After a year as priest assistant at St. Luke’s-San 

Lucas in Chelsea, she worked for a year and a half  with the Sisters in Haiti 

before returning to the Mother House in Massachusetts.  


